
With all due respect, I submit that there is nothing about this bill that suggests the conclusion that an 
emergency needs to be declared to preserve the immediate peace, health and safety. This bill attempts 
to delineate the types of claims that can result in certain money being awarded.  The connection 
between the bill and the preservation of public peace, health and safety is tenuous at best. 
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